
 

                                                                        

RUNAWAY JUVENILE: Erin McCants 
2024-013175 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Thursday, November 7, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Erin McCants, 15, of Ladson, was last seen leaving her home 

in the 4400 block of Kindlewood Drive around 11:30 a.m. on Monday, November 4, 2024, with 

another juvenile.  

 

McCants has black hair, brown eyes, is about 5’2”, and weighs approximately 109 pounds. She 

was last seen wearing a green hooded sweatshirt, black pants, a purple hair bonnet, and was 

carrying a black duffel bag.  

 

 
 

If contact is made or anyone has information on her whereabouts, they should call CCSO 

Detective Michael Thompson at (843) 554-2471 (desk), (843) 830-3332 (cell), or email at 

methompson@charlestoncounty.org. 


